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Ref: Plexh/Cir/429 08.08.2019

All Members of Plexconcil/

Members of the COA

Dear Sirs,

Subject: Regarding reopening of anti-dumping investigation on Polyethylene terephthalate (HS Code 3907.60.00) by
Argentina

We are in receipt of a communication from Department of Commerce wherein it is mentioned that the anti-dumping
investigation on imports of polyethylene terephthalate by Argentinafrom Indiais likely to be reopened for examination.

You may already be aware that in October 2013, the Argentinian authorities had imposed a definitive anti-dumping duty
on imports of polyethylene terephthalate (HS code: 3907.6000) from India, China, Taipei, South Korea and T hailand,
for aperiod of five years. The rate of the definitive duty imposed on Indian exports was 8% of the FOB price.

In September 2017, the Argentinian authorities amended the definitive antidumping duty imposed on imports of the
subject good from India, China, Taipel, South Korea and T hailand. T he rate of duty on imports from India was change
to ad valorem 12% of the FOB value.

In light of the above, we request members to kindly share with us the relevant details relating to the case on or before
12.08.2019 to the undersigned.

With best regards,
Yours sincerely,
Bharti Parave

(Sr. Executive)



